
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22 September 2025 
2025 Presentation Night 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
 
Since the College opened in 1923, Presentation Night has been the pinnacle of the academic year. It is a 
time to gather as a community to recognise the academic achievements of students and is one of the last 
opportunities to celebrate the Class of 2025 as a whole College community.  
 
When: Monday 27 October 2025, 7.00pm – 9.00pm (please arrive by 6.45pm to be seated) 
Where: Futures Church Paradise Campus (previously Influencers Community Church), 57 Darley Road, 
Paradise – ample free parking at the venue 
 
This is a compulsory event for Years 3-12 students with attendance rolls being taken on arrival. The event is 
invitational to R-2 students and their families, those who do elect to come must book tickets via the link 
below. If your son is unable to attend, please let us know via a short email to the Deputy Principal via Mel 
Stanley at mstanley@rostrevor.sa.edu.au.   
 
Tickets 
To ensure all students are able to have family present, there is a limit of two guest tickets per family. Please 
note that tickets are required for guests only – students do not require a ticket. Please order your 
complimentary tickets prior to Monday 13 October: BOOK HERE.  
 
Seats are not allocated or numbered; however, the following seating will apply: 

• All students will be seated in House (Years 7-12) or Class (Years 3-6) groups, except R-2 students 
not receiving awards who will sit with their parents/caregivers. 

• All guests will be seated in an allocated area, except parents/caregivers of R-2 award winners who 
will be able to sit in the reserved 'Award Recipient Area' with their sons.   

 
Additional Tickets 
Should your family require additional tickets, please complete the Additional Ticket Request to be placed 
on a waiting list. When ticket sales close on 13 October, we will then release any remaining tickets to 
families on the waiting list.  
 
 
 
 

mailto:mstanley@rostrevor.sa.edu.au
https://www.trybooking.com/DFITR
https://forms.office.com/r/VRxsDqTzS3


   
 

   
 

Dress Code 
Given the significance of this event, students are required to dress in their full winter uniform. The dress 
code for families/guests is smart casual. 
 
We look forward to a memorable evening in celebration of each student's personal achievements 
throughout the year. 
 
 
Shana Bennett 
Principal 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


